2022 STAKEHOLDERS REPORT

MISSION: To provide a safe and supportive
location for meetings, fellowship,
educational activities, and social events for
people, families, and friends in recovery.

The Meeting Place

March 2023
Dear Supporters,

We are delighted to report The Meeting Place (TMP) is thriving! In addition to hosting in-person meetings,
TMP provides recovery support services, a virtual home for online meetings, and facilities for anyone to access
online recovery meetings. In 2022, The Meeting Place:
e Hosted 21 in-person recovery meetings each week, including Alcoholics Anonymous and other
recovery fellowships. Meetings elect to make whatever donation they wish to use our space.
e Hosted the only Narcotics Anonymous meeting in the Roaring Fork Valley.
e Welcomed a SMART (Self-Management and Recovery Training) meeting, an alternative to traditional
12-Step meetings.
e Reached its sixth consecutive net positive fiscal year and reached our goal to create a reserve fund
equivalent to one year of operating expenses.

This year is already off to a robust beginning, and several new initiatives have already been launched:

e Providing Free Childcare for 2 meetings each week, lowering a barrier to recovery for parents.

e Launch of Yoga for People in Recovery, a free weekly service to our recovery community.

e Licensed by the State of Colorado to participate in the Opiate Antagonist Fund, allowing us to
distribute free naloxone to our community.

e Hosting a monthly High Rockies Harm Reduction Residency, which provides free fentanyl test strips,
syringe exchange, sterile using equipment, harm reduction programming, overdose prevention training
and peer support services. These services will be expanded in the coming months to include onsite HIV
and Hepatitis testing.

e Launched a Little Free RECOVERY Library, stocked with free addiction recovery literature.

e Expanded Spanish-language resources.

The success of The Meeting Place is a true reflection of our community recognizing the gravity of addiction
and the importance of recovery. Thank you for your generosity!

The 2022 Board of Directors

Jeff Anderson, vice chair Craig Bushong Brett Thompson
Daniel Benavent, chair Alex Minno Taj VanWinkle
Kameron Blair, treasurer Kim Reil

Roaring Fork Recovery Support Center dba The Meeting Place was created in 2010 and incorporated as a
nonprofit in 2015. Created to provide a safe and supportive place for recovery, TMP is the only organization
of its kind in the Roaring Fork Valley, exclusively dedicated to providing consistent and by-donation space for
recovery meetings.
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Profit & Loss 2022 2021 2020 2019
Income 44,520 | S 27,973 S 31,923 16,333
Expenses 35,563 | S 23,348 S 25,530 14,364
Net 8,957 S 4,625 S 6,393 1,969
Balance Sheet 28,397 | S 19,437 S 14,813 8,150

The Meeting Place is supported in part by:
Aspen Thrift Shop

City of Aspen

Colorado Health Foundation

Garfield County Human Services

Pitkin County Healthy Community Fund

El Pomar

SkiCo's Caring for Community Fund

Town of Basalt

Town of Carbondale

Western Colorado Community Foundation
Two Rivers Unrestricted Endowment Fund
The generosity of our recovery meetings and
individual donors.

Roaring Fork Recovery Support dba The Meeting Place is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization qualified to

receive tax deductible contributions (federal tax ID 47-3529308). TMP is not affiliated with any group or 12-

Step fellowship. Every contribution supports our mission: To provide a safe and supportive location for
meetings, fellowship, educational activities, and social events for people, families, and friends in recovery.
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Please consider donating by visiting
www.meetingplacecarbondale.org
or mailing a check to The Meeting Place
P.O. Box 2051 Carbondale, CO 81623.




